From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 7/03/2025 7:33:13 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
07/03/2025

MS Laurien Bakker
13/1 -5 Quirk RD
NSW

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

This building will bring heavy light and noise pollution to an already congested area. It will
bring down the atmosphere of the community as there are gyms and wellness centres across
the road. We do not want people lurking in the area at midnight causing mischief and danger

to residents.

Please think about this decision very carefully and its sad effects on the neighbourhood.





